
P a g e   1 

Farmington Senior Citizens 2-6-23 

 

February 6, 2023 

 

Meeting number 879 of the Farmington Senior Citizens was called to order at 12:05 on Monday, 

February 6, 2023, by President, Gary Weidenborner.  25 members, and no guests were present.  Then 

members enjoyed their sandwich lunch and dessert. 

  

President Gary Weidenborner resumed the regular meeting at 12:45 PM.   

 

Secretary’s Report:  The minutes from the January 16th meeting were read and approved. 

 

Treasurer’s Report:  As of January 16, there is $175.34 in the Treasury. 

 

Birthday:  None 

 

Anniversary:  None 

 

Sunshine Report:  No update.  Kathy Wagner read a card from the family of Frances Van DerWalle. 

   

Entertainment:   

• Vice President Ruth Weidenborner is working on programs for this year.  She has contacted 

the Cornell Cooperative Center about their programs.  A program about caring for indoor 

plants may be presented at the next meeting or at a future meeting. 

• This year’s Corn Beef and Cabbage meal for seniors sponsored by the Kiwanis is March 18th.  

The meal is picked up at the Victor High School from 1 to 4.  It is free.  Anyone interested 

should sign up with Carol Kansco.   

• The Victor Central School Senior Citizen’s Ball is scheduled for Saturday, May 6 th.  A 

reservation is required. 

 

Old Business:  Treasurer Carol Kansco reminded members that she is collecting dues. 

 

New Business:   

President Gary Weidenborner warned members about oven fires caused by items left in the oven or 

drawer during a cleaning cycle. 

 

Town of Farmington:  Plans for new building continue to be submitted to the planning board. 

 

50/50 Raffle:  Andrea Sidare won $12.50  

 

There will be dominos after the meeting. 

 

Jerry Annesi shared some funny stories. 

  

President Gary Weidenborner closed the meeting about 1:10 PM. 

 

Respectfully Submitted,  

Kathy Wagner, Secretary 


